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Hello October!  
Tom Huss 

Hello neighbors! Looks like cooler   
weather has made its way to us. I would 
like to thank Mike Mullins for making our 
Mystery Tour possible. Everyone I talked  
to stated it was a wonderful tour. There 
will be some pictures in this newsletter 
that shows what a beautiful and 
interesting venue.  
 
All signs have been ordered to replace 
signs that are faded out plus no fishing 
and private property signs. Hopefully    
this will help our community a little   
safer.  
 
The carpet in the Club House will be 
cleaned soon. We have volunteers that   
will assist in this cleaning. Dave Mishka 
will be in charge of this project.  
 
For those who do not have a computer, 
please accept my apology for not having 
your newsletters at the Club House. This 
has been corrected.  
 
We have many fun things coming up for all 
of us. Please note the information in this 
newsletter. The most important thing to 
pass on would be to (Continued on page 2)  
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note the dates of these events and 
sign up by the dates shown on each 
particular event. We need to set a sign 
up date in order for knowing how 
many will be coming for set up and 
how much food or drinks to order if 
necessary for each event. If you have 
not signed up by the sign up date, we 
cannot add anyone after that date. 
 
There has been questions on why we 
have a Board of Directors with the 
majority of members not residents of 
Olympic Village. Olympic Village, Inc. 
(OVI) is a state of Wisconsin 
corporation that has been designated   
 

 

 

Social Committee – “What’s Up” 
 
A thank you to Dianne Schultz and her committee for the delightful luncheon! 
 
October 18: Pot luck dinner with Quarterly Meeting following. Gather at 4pm – Dinner 
at 5pm sharp. Desserts will be furnished!!!  
 
November 15: Now we get down to fun!! It’s a “Tail Gate Party”. Wear the colors of 
your favorite team (any sport). Fabulous Hors D’oeuvres a plenty, beverages, foot 
stomping music and plenty of laughter. Cost is $5.00 per person. Fill out reservation 
by November 7 with sheet by November 7 with $$ per person and put in box in Club 
House entry marked for Vicki.  
 
November 28: 9:30am. Gather one and all to help decorate the Club House for the 
holidays. This is a team effort. Those desiring may lunch together following.  
 
December 7: Christmas Gala!  
 
December 31: We are considering coming together for a dinner/game night. Your 
input will be appreciated.  
 
We will use the Volunteer list in the Club House for these activities. Be prepared for a 
call.  
 
A very special “Thank you” to everyone who has stepped up to make the activities so 
enjoyable thus far. 

as a 501(c)(3) federal tax exempt 
organization by the Internal 
Revenue Service (IRS). As such, the 
State of Wisconsin and municipal 
taxing entities such as the City of 
Sun Prairie recognize this IRS 
designation as qualifying for 
exemption from state and local 
taxation. The OVI Bylaws require 
that the makeup of the Board of 
Directors of OVI must contain a 
majority of non-residents. This was 
among the significant factors that 
the IRS considered in granting the 
non-profit status of OVI. 
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THANK YOU 

Dianne Schultz  

I would like to thank everyone who 
came to our Salad Luncheon. Also 
thanks to everyone who offered to help.  

Last, but not least, thanks to Marilyn 
B., Carolyn R., Karen, Mike M., and 
David S. It was so neat to see everyone 
standing and visiting old neighbors 
and new neighbors. Residents had to 
be asked to sit down so we could begin 
to eat. The visiting continued. New 
things are going to be on-going.  

FOOT CARE 
CLINIC 

The next clinic is Thursday, November 3rd. 

Call Jane Miller to sign up or ask 
questions. 

608-318-0856 

 

What’s Happening 

This Month and 

Beyond 

• October 18: Pot Luck 

Dinner and Quarterly 

Meeting 

• October 20: 9am Coffee 

• October 25: Bingo and 

Birthdays 

• November 15: Tailgate 

Party  

• November 28: Holiday 

Decorating 

• December 7: 

Christmas Gala 

 

Steve Cole, an old resident has passed 
away in September in Naples, Florida. 

Our condolences go out to his wife 
Sharon.  
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TAILGATE PARTY RESERVATION 
Name:________________________________________ 

Unit#:________________________________________ 

Number Attending:___________________________  
Amount Enclosed:____________________________ 

$5 per person 

Sign up and payment due prior to Nov 7th 

Social hour 4pm. Food and drink 5pm. 

Entertainment 6pm. 

***DROP RESERVATION AND PAYMENT IN WHITE MAILBOX AT CLUB HOUSE 
ATTN VICKI   

 


